
 

HAMILTON-WENTWORTH HERITAGE ASSOCIATION  
HERITAGE VOLUNTEER RECOGNITION CERTIFICATE 

INFORMATION FORM 
 

Submission deadline is March 31st, 2024 
 
 

Individuals presented with these certificates enrich the Hamilton-Wentworth Heritage community through 
volunteer work in historical or heritage sites or organizations.   
All members of the organization are eligible to be honoured: this recognition is not only for executive members!   
 
Each organization that is a member in good standing of the HWHA  (membership fees paid for 2024) may 
submit 2 names for recognition: please complete a separate information form for each person.  
    

Return the forms by e-mail to:  hwheritage@gmail.com (put HWHA Recognition in the subject line)  
or by mail to 18 Adler Avenue  Hamilton  ON  L8W 3C3 

 
Certificates will be presented during Volunteer Recognition Week 2024. 

 

 

MEMBER ORGANIZATION 

Organization   

Contact Person  

E-mail Address  

Phone Number  

 
   

HONOUREE INFORMATION 

Name    

Full Mailing Address 
 
 

 

E-mail Address  

Phone Number  

 
Please provide a citation about your honouree. The citation should be no longer than 100 words.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


